
D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, THANE 2018-2019 

PRIMARY SECTION 
Date: 26.11.2018 

Ref: DAV/ Thane/ 2018-2019/ Cir 116 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

We wish to bring to your notice that the Kids Carnival for students of Std I and Std II is rescheduled to be 

held on Saturday, December 1 , 2018 , due to an important visit. 

 

STD CARNIVAL TIME LUCKY DRAW TIME 

I 9:00AM TO 12:00 NOON 11:30AM 

II 1:00 PM TO 4:00 PM 3:30 PM 

 

Students of Std I and Std II who wish to participate in the Kids Carnival are requested to enroll for participation 

by tomorrow (27.11.2018). 

Those who wish to withdraw their participation due to any personal commitments on December 1, 2018 are 

requested to intimate the same to their respective class teachers by 27.11.18. Registration amount (Rs.100/-) 

paid towards the Kids Carnival will be refunded.  

 

We regret the inconvenience caused and look forward to your kind co-operation and support. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Simmi Juneja 

 

 


